
 

 

 

 

 

9998 Talking Stick Way / Scottsdale, Arizona 85256 

Phone: (480) 860-2221 / Fax: (480) 850-7297 

 

 

 

Master Lease B-191 Landowner Meeting 

Monday, May 8, 2017, 6:00 p.m. 

Talking Stick Golf Club 

 
 

The Salt River Community Golf Enterprises (the “Enterprise”) is pleased to 

announce that a third party development team (the “Development Team”) is 

interested in leasing all the vacant land at the golf club to build a hotel 

complimentary to the area. The Enterprise will host a meeting on the date listed 

above to show all landowners under Talking Stick Golf Master Lease B-191 the 

Development Team’s exciting proposal.  

 

This development proposal, or any other, would require an amendment to Master 

Lease B-191, which means all landowners will need to be informed concerning the 

development proposal and development process. This first step in the development 

process is to inform you of the proposal. As additional steps are taken, the Enterprise 

will continue to keep landowners informed by hosting future meetings. 

 

Please join us for a light meal and beverages at the Talking Stick Golf Club and to 

see and hear the Development Team’s ideas.  A map is attached for your reference.  

If you have any questions prior to the meeting please contact Karshannon Gene at 

480-362-7600 or via e-mail at karshannon.gene@srpmic-nsn.gov.   
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